
 
Friday 04 July 2008 

 
Bulletin 589 - 7/08 - No Landing Stowaways - Jebel Ali, Dubai 
 
Through their news service, GAC report as follows that stowaways are not allowed to be landed at 
Jebel Ali. 
 
Jebel Ali Port Immigration advised verbally, during the agent’s board 
representatives meeting, that no stowaways will be allowed to land at 
Jebel Ali Port for repatriation. 
 
Under the full risk and responsibility of the ship, any stowaways that exist 
are to be retained on board. 
 
 
Source of information:   Hot Port News from GAC 

www.gacworld.com 
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